vate: 4 vecemoer cuis ac D LI4L PIN ALy
To: <Carolyn.McNall lanning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Planning Plane| decision regarding Lords Road Leichhardt

Dear Deputy Secretary

regarding the rezoning of the site at Lords Road Leichhardt has not yet been endorsed by
the Department of Planning. Furthermore | am informed that the decision of the Panel is in
danger of being overturned by your Department. This would be an appalling result given the

overwhelming number of residents, visitors to the site and other locals who came together to

oppose the rezoning.

without delay.

Yours sincerely

Sorpocie,



